
    

 
 

    

We want to hear your views!   

Monaghan Age Friendly Programme is developing a new strategy and we 

are looking for the input of older people living in the county.  

 

    Thursday March 7th 11am  

           Creighton Arms Hotel 

                           Clones   

         For more information contact Liz Brannigan @047 30500 

 


